
        

  

What a fantastic first half term 2CH 

have had! A huge well done to you all. 

Not only have you got used to our new 

routines but you are conquering our 

lessons!  

 

The writing inspired from our book by 

Oliver Jeffrey's, Lost and Found has 

been amazing. Stories, descriptions, 

non-fiction reports and lost posters all 

focusing on our targets of capital 

letters, full stops, adjectives and 

conjunctions.  

 

In Maths, we have learnt about the 

place value of a number, bonds and our 

addition and subtraction methods.  

 

The knowledge we have learnt from 

Topic has been so impressive. From 

continents and oceans to all about 

Captain Robert Scott and Roald 

Amderson racing across Antarctica to 

the South Pole.  

 

And finally topped off by our trip to 

Dudley Zoo where we saw animals like 

penguins, tigers, camels and lions. What 

a brilliant day linking our learning from 

Science and our Writing.  


